
President*S

November 28, 1938

Principal Douglas, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, Q*

My dear Principal Douglas $

Many thanks for 
your letter in regard to the proposal for 
Chinese students entering our institutions* 
Your suggestion that the whole matter be 
referred to the Canadian Universities* 
Conference seems an excellent one*

With kindest
regards,

Sincerely yours,
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